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NEWSLETTER

A reminder that ali information concerning Orange Grove Park Condo Assoc. can be found on our website at

=.r+i:.".:,:j-!i.],9-e-t,i!-j-.a.jl.c';{:. You must contact the office for the password. The password will be changed
every January.

When you have any changes to your address, phone number, etc. you must notify the office so your records
are up to date and you can receive mailings. lt is important that if you go north that we know where you are.

Owners ii'you have plantings in the 3 ft area around your unit you are responsible for maintaining that area
and keeping it trimmed and free of weeds.

Also the ii ft area must be free of ladders, wood, etc, Please make sure this area is free from debris,

Owners,v,uhorentouttheirunits,pleasebeawareofwhatishappeningatyourunit, Wehaveanongoing
problem 'with owners of rental units allowing their tenants to move in prior to approval from the Association.
THIS HAS TO STOP. lt is important that we know who is living in the units. We are not a rental or sales office.
Please tal<e responsibility for making sure your tenants fill out the proper paperwork. WE DO NOT RENT THE
PROPERTY/FIND TENANTS FOR YOU. We do not show property or collect rental money for owners. RENTING
THE UNITS AND GETTING TENANTS APPROVAL IS THE SOLE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE OWNER. PAPERWORK
FOR APPROVAL NEEDS TO BE COMPLETED DURING OFFICE HOURS ONLY.

Approval isneededfromtheBoardifyouwanttoputinapatio. lfsprinklersneedmoving,ownersare
responsib,le for the cost. Sprinklers cannot be under catios.

Owners or renters should not interfere with lawn personnel. Any problems contactthe office.

We are in need of owners to serve on the Budget and Election committees. Please notify the office if you are
willing to serve.

Please obey the new "NO PARKING BETWEEN SlGNS" across from the office. When cars park there it is
difficult for vehicles to turn the corner.

Please make sure garbage, recycle and yard debris are put out Monday evening for Tuesday pick up. Please
place arrows on containers toward the street and place 3 ft apart. Make sure your garbage cans are put back
and not left out on the road overnight.


